
I am so please to share that it was an outstanding first week here in Mount Pleasant.
Each of our schools’ first days were smooth and we are off to a strong start! 

From the senior sunrise to kindergarteners taking the bus for the first time to the
launch of  our inaugural universal pre kindergarten class, as I visited all our buildings
this week the sense of community was palpable. The preparation of our bus routes,

food service, classrooms, and fall athletics schedules is no small task.  I would like to
thank our staff and families for a smooth transition into the 2024-2025 school year.

 I appreciate the role that each of you reading this played in making it a success. 
 As we look ahead to Homecoming Week that kicks off on Monday the 16th and

culminates on the turf on Saturday, September 21, there will be countless
opportunities to exhibit our #wildcatpride in the coming weeks. Please be sure to
check the calendar for the complete schedule and follow our social media for the

latest information. 
Finally, be sure to check out the first day of school video made possible by your

beautiful first day photos. It is posted on our Facebook and Instagram.
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In Awe of the Paw - Safety & Security

Everywhere we looked in the district this
week there were examples of connection in
our community. In just the first four days of

the school year, our FunRun fundraising
efforts resulted in one of our students and
his family receiving  in a trip to Diseny, our

PTAs and Education Foundation participated
in first week activities raising awareness and

already giving back to our schools. Our
athletic teams not only competed on the

fields and courts, but came out to support
each other at games. Our students

celebrated their first days with us and then
hit the ground running in classrooms. 
It is going to be a great year, Wildcats!

The Week Ahead

The safety and security of our
students and staff is always front of
mind. This week was no exception.
Please join me in recognizing the

people who keep us safe every day
including School Resource Officer
Luke Oliveri, Coordinator of Safety

and Security Craig Scatola, our
security guards at each school (Joe

from HES middle, left), and the Mount
Pleasant Police Department.
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9/9 - WHS PTA Meeting 7:00 PM, MTPEF
Meeting 7:00 PM, Modified Season Starts

9/10 - WMS 6th Grade Woo-Hoo-Parent
Welcome 7:00 PM

9/11 - WMS PTA Meeting 7:00 PM, BOE Work
Session 7:30 PM

9/12 - CES Back to School Night 6:30 PM

9/13 - Modified Meet the Coaches 6:30 PM


